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Duane:

Pursuant to your inquiry regarding a second community meeting for the proposal at 1150
McClure, I have surveyed the Committee and we have decided that we will NOT require a
second Community meeting.

In this regard we feel that the proposal is much the same as the original, with a slight exception
having to do with height of the building from a now proposed lower outside floor or "trench"
designed to provide better access to the secondary suite in the lower level.
The above and a delay caused by the unfortunate fire at this address have both informed our
decision and have provided unique reasons why we will in this particular case waive the need to
a second meeting.

We have in the past required second meetings when the building height has changed
significantly, but have concluded that this is an exception.

David Biltek
Chair,
Fairfleld-Gonzales Community Association
Land Use Committee
A Volunteer committee helping our neighbours engage in community planning by providing
opportunities and processes to collect and forward residents' comments to City Council
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